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Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250,

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to provide you with written notice that I will be closing my moving business, Zida
Labor, as of May 13™, 2010. The reason for closing the business is that I am leaving the country
for an unknown amount of time and am unable to maintain the business while I’m gone. Upon

returning to the US I will be going back to my former occupation of fishing in Alaska for some
time.

In accordance with what I have been informed by UTC personnel, I will notify the department of
. licensing and the department of revenue of the closure of Zida Labor. I will also be removing the
Zida Labor logo and advertising from all media including the following:

Removing signs/lettering on the vehicles

Taking down the website http://Zidal.aborServices.com
Deleting profile from Umovers.com

Removing all Craigslist advertising

Destroying remaining business cards

Changing business voicemail (the number will continue to be active as it’s a personal cell
phone number)

As discussed and agreed, I will not be able to remove advertising/contact info from the following
websites as they have obtained Zida Labor information through other sources:

Superpages.com
Citysearch.com
ApartmentCities.com
YellowPages.aol.com

Other websites that have collected Zida Labor information from other sourb§

Please contact me if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,
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Boubacar Zida
Sole Proprietor




